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MEMORANDUM

To: Guilford County Board of Commissioners
From: Mary S. Brooks, Deputy City Clerk Nﬁf
Date: May 10, 2019

RE: Reappointment of Abigaile Pittman to the Guilford County Historic
Preservation Commission and Justification for an Exception to the
Reappointment.

At the May 6, 2019 Meeting of the High Point City Council, Abigaile Pittman
was recommended for reappointment to the Guilford County Historic
Preservation Commission. The City Council is aware that Ms. Pittman has served
more than two consecutive terms on this Board. Her termed expired on April 1,
2019. The High Point City Council is requesting an exception to reappointment
based on the following:

e Ms. Pittman is interested in continuing her service on the Guilford County
Historic Preservation Commission

e No one else has expressed interest in serving

e Ms. Pittman has demonstrated special interest in History/Architecture and
has a vast amount of experience in this area.

Thank you for your consideration.
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May 10, 2019

Abigaile Pittman
210 Louise Avenue
High Point, NC 27262

RE: Reappointment- Guilford County Historic Preservation Commission
Dear Ms. Pittman:

This letter is to notify you that official action was taken by High Point
City Council on May 6, 2019 to recommend your reappointment to the Guilford
County Historic Preservation Commission. Your reappointment will be effective
immediately and will expire on April 1, 2023,

Your reappointment is subject to confirmation by the Guilford County
Board of Commissioners. The next meeting of the Guilford County Board of
Commissioners is scheduled on May 16, 2019 at 5:30 p.m.

Thank you for your continued interest in serving in this capacity.

Again, we sincerely appreciate your willingness to serve as a member on
this board. If I may be of further assistance, please do not hesitate to contact me at

336-883-3690.
Sincerely, M

Mary S. Brooks, Deputy City Clerk
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